
FC50. Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership Update 

 

Councillor Collie led the Council in wishing Steven Kirkwood, Chief Finance Officer – 
Health & Social Care Partnership well in his upcoming retirement. 
 
Council considered a report by the Chief Officer, Health and Social Care presenting 
an update of the work of the Health and Social Care Partnership which Partnership 
(HSCP) since the last report to Council on 28 June 2023. The report provides 
information on the continued efforts in response to ongoing system pressures and 
service redesign work. 
 
The report summarises reports considered by Falkirk Integration Joint Board (IJB) 
over 2023. The IJB approved or considered the recommendations contained in each 
report and this is presented to Council for information. 
 
Decision 
 
Council noted the report. 
 


